
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2015 4:25 PM 

To: Tim Ashe (timashe@burlingtontelecom.net) 

Subject: FW: Ct decision on RECS 

 

 

Hi Senator Ashe, 

 

I wanted to let you know that Connecticut issued a draft decision on the REC/SPEED issue 

today. On page 11 you can see bullet 6 and the conclusion paragraph that indicates that they 

believe the legislative effort underway in Vermont would make our program compatible with the 

region, and that they are holding off on deciding if there is a double counting claim in 2017 

related to SPEED, at least in part because of the legislation pending.  

 

We believe this is all consistent with our testimony to legislative committees that we believed 

there may be an issue for 2017, and that the energy proposal embodied in H.40/S.51 would 

resolve that problem.  

 

http://www.dpuc.state.ct.us/dockcurr.nsf/All/549B4FA6CECFEA1B85257E050060F056?Open

Document 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Thanks, 

Darren  
 
 
Darren M. Springer, Deputy Commissioner 
Vermont Public Service Department 
112 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05620-2601 
Darren.Springer@state.vt.us  
(802) 828-3088 
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